Governor on the Passing of Regent Delgado

Written by GOV Press Wisconsin
Tuesday, 26 January 2021 10:56 -

MAISON — Gov. Tony Evers Monday issued the statement below regarding the passing of
University of Wisconsin System Board of Regents member, Regent José Delgado:
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“I was saddened today to learn of the loss of Regent José Delgado. | served with Regent
Delgado during my time on the Board of Regents and always appreciated his unique
perspective in our conversations about the challenges facing the University of Wisconsin
System. Kathy and | offer our sincerest condolences to Regent Delgado’s family and as well as
his colleagues on the Board of Regents as they mourn his passing.”




